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April10, 2017 

Tobin Rockley 
President/Director 
Rockley Family Foundation 
PO-Eox..-2-60-g_1_g_ 
Lakewood, CO 80226-0818 

Dear Tobin, 

Thank you for your continuing generosity to the students of UMKC's Conservatory 
of Music and Dance. Your in-kind use of 20 instruments will help them now and 
into the future. 

Your gift sends an important message about your belief in the Conservatory's ability 
to educate the next generation of artists, educators, scholars, and healers. If you have 
questions, please contact me at mattisonm@umkc.edu or 816-295-1247. 

When you are in Kansas City, I hope you will join us at any of our many performances 
in White Recital Hall and throughout the community. 

We look forward to working with you in 2018. 

Mattison, irector of Major Gifts 
Co servatory of Music and Dance 

Olson Performing Arts Center I 4949 Cherry Street I Kansas City, MO 64110 
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